

St Roch's Secondary School Parent Council Meeting/AGM Tuesday 22 November 2016

Sederent: B Hewitt, A Simpson, S Stone, M Bulman, J McLaughlin, S Manners, M Chambers, R McKellar, F Delury, H Tart

Apologies: S Fulton, A Lynch, C Leahy, W Jones, MA Bowers, T Donnelly, M Mulligan

| 6. Next Meeting | 10 January 2017 NOTE NEW TIME OF 6:30 | |
|-----------------|---|------------|
| | Joshua McGlynn (6 th Year) due to his commitment in all areas. | |
| 5. AOB | AS asked who received the PC Voucher Award and was advised | |
| 4. Treasurer | £619 | |
| | MM to arrange Increase in Friday mass attendance | |
| • | PC agreed to donate £100 to the 2 senior pupils going to Lourdes | |
| 3. HT Update | Update Attached | MM |
| | May and an outside table top sale in June | |
| | For moving forward there will be discussions re a race night in | |
| | let. | |
| | SS to discuss with Mr Cameron. RMcK will see MM re the school | MM |
| | however due to prelims the first available date is 1 February. | SS RMcK |
| | Ceilidh Agreed a Ceilidh should take place as our next fundraising event | |
| | | |
| | EVERYONE SHOULD ARRIVE FOR 6PM (SM will be there after work at 6:30) | |
| | RMcK will discuss the hall set up with the Janitor | |
| | SS will text out for any additional helpers on the night | |
| | Helpers will be: SM, RMcK, BH, MC, MB, AL and confident MM will also be in attendance. | |
| | and in blue roof hall. AS to pass some to MC. | |
| | Posters will be reprinted with new details and sent to school to be placed on website. Additional posters will be placed in shops | |
| | monies are in. RMcK to seek help from Maureen Healy | |
| | Entry fee will be 50p however we cannot advise on prizes until all | |
| | RMcK will arrange tombola and speak to MM re purchasing tickets if required | |
| | MC to obtain bingo machine and caller | |
| | Bingo evening will go ahead on 8 December once we get confirmation of the let. | |
| | concentrate on fundraising. | ALL |
| 2. Fundraising | BH advise the agenda is shorter this meeting to allow us to | |
| | PC tab. Any further ideas can be sent to HT direct | |
| | meeting had their picture taken and this will also be added to the | |
| | work being done would be good to see. The attendees at the | |
| | funding the PC have secured and also upcoming events. A picture of the school garden before and pictures throughout the | |
| | send to HT. It would be beneficial to detail all the grants and | |
| | what information the PC would like added. The Constitution and Annual Statement will be published – AS to | |
| 1.Website | Mr Tart attended the meeting to discuss the school website and | ALL |